

# LRDA Board Meeting Minutes

Wednesday March 3<sup>rd</sup>, 2021

Elks Lodge, North Little Rock AR: 6:30 pm

Present: Tim Bartlett, Brian Ivanich, Kelly Fleming, Chris Berry, Russell Scruggs

1. Review/approve the minutes from the last Board Meeting  
(Meeting minutes approved via text/email and posted to website when February Board meeting was canceled)
2. Financial report from the Treasurer.  
With few transactions during the fall season and no party due to Covid we only lost \$90.06  
Membership dues for the Fall Season was \$510  
Storage for the Fall half of the year was \$230  
Trophies for the Fall Season was \$370.06  
The Fall Fling mini tournament was not counted against any one season but expenses came from the general fund. We have a good amount of money in the bank and will be able to cover the cost for the upcoming season and party. We should be back to normal next fall.
3. Review 2021 Schedule
  - a. Revised Spring 2021 Schedule  
Between Covid and Snow the Spring Schedule has been backed up by 3 weeks so far. The last week of league play is currently scheduled for May 20<sup>th</sup>. Playoffs will then fall on 5/26, 5/27, & 6/3. The top 40/16 tournament is scheduled for June 10<sup>th</sup> at Zack's Place, with the End of season party to be held on June 12<sup>th</sup> at the Ironhorse
  - b. Summer season: Providing there are no further delays to league play it is possible for us to have a short 6 to possibly 7 week summer season it would start on or about June 17<sup>th</sup> and run until late July. No definite dates were set. They will be reviewed the closer we get to the end of the Spring Season (Due to the possibility of cancellations due to Covid)
  - c. Fall 2021 Season: The General Membership meeting for the Fall 2021 season is scheduled for August 5<sup>th</sup> with the first week of league play to begin August 12.
4. Discuss End of Season Party: The end of season party for the Spring 2021 season is scheduled for June 12 to be held at the Ironhorse. Kelly volunteered to make pulled pork and chicken as a main dish if the other board members would provide the sides of Slaw, Potato Salad, and Baked Beans and bring additional BBQ sauce.
5. Discuss Tournaments
  - a. BBC: A tentative date of September 17-19 has been decided on for the next BBC. Tim will get with Michael Henderson to verify if those dates are okay with the Elks Lodge.
  - b. Mini Tournaments: Brian will check with David at the Ironhorse about a Summer Sizzler mini Tournament to be held in July. This would be a 1 day mini event for league members.

6. Other Business: Brian will be sending out an email to the general membership about ideas for t-shirt designs aimed at promoting darts in central Arkansas. Also discussed was various swag items related to Darts that could be obtained inexpensively and given as chalker prizes at tournaments.
7. Adjournment. The meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm.